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Dear Board Members,

I am writing as a member of the WRS to advocate for coverage of anti-obesity medication by
state health insurance plans. The cost of coverage will be much more of a cost saver as it
prevents more costly health events such related  to heart disease and diabetes. 

Thank you for all you do. 

Gretchen Kubeny 




